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Programs under consideration for inclusion in the Initial Published List of Eligible Programs  
 

The following SRWUIP Programs are under consideration for listing in respect of Commonwealth payments made on or after 1 April 2010. 
 

SRWUIP payment recipients should consult their project documentation to determine whether their payment was received as a participant in a 
project under one of the following SRWUIP programs. 

 
Programs under the Sustainable Rural Water Use and 

Infrastructure Program Description of Program 

New South Wales Private Irrigation Infrastructure Operators 
Program — Round 2 

A Commonwealth-led State Priority Project under the Agreement for Murray-Darling 
Basin Reform of July 2008. This Program is aimed at improving scheme efficiencies 
including channel configuration, channel upgrades, on-farm upgrades and 
rationalisation for NSW Irrigation Infrastructure Operators.  

Commonwealth On Farm Irrigation Efficiency Program — Round 3 

A Commonwealth-led on-farm program targeted at improving the efficiency and 
productivity of on-farm water use and management in the Lachlan and southern-
connected Murray Darling Basin, and to assist communities to adjust to a future with 
less water.   

Northern Victoria Irrigation Renewal Program — On Farm 

Part of the NVIRP2 package which is a State Priority Project under the Agreement for 
Murray-Darling Basin Reform of July 2008. The NVIRP2 on-farm initiative is a three year 
project which will deliver farm irrigation system upgrades to the Goulburn Murray 
Irrigation District. 

New South Wales — Sustaining the Basin Irrigated Farm 
Modernisation Program 

A State Priority Project under the Agreement for Murray-Darling Basin Reform of July 
2008.  This NSW government led on farm program aims to increase the water use 
efficiency of irrigated agriculture in regulated catchments in the NSW Murray-Darling 
Basin. 

 


